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INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: CHAIR AND MEMBERS 

SOCIAL PLANNING COMMITTEE 

 2015 May 27 

    

FROM: ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER FILE: 2410-20 

    

SUBJECT: BC HOUSING NON-PROFIT ASSET TRANSFER PROGRAM 

 

Burnaby City Council, at the Open Council meeting held on 2015 May 04, received the above 

noted report and adopted the following recommendations contained therein: 

 

1. THAT Council write to the Premier and the Deputy Premier and Minister 

Responsible for Housing, the Honourable Rich Coleman to express concern with 

the disposal of public land and building assets under the Non-Profit Transfer 

Program, as outlined in this report. 

2. THAT Council request the Premier and Minister to provide for a long term plan 

to maintain public ownership of lands and buildings for non-market housing 

purposes to meet current and future community needs in the Province. 

3. THAT a copy a copy of this report be sent to Burnaby MLAs, the Metro 

Vancouver Board, and the City’s Social Planning Committee. 

4. THAT a copy of this report be sent to UBCM member municipalities for 

information. 

 

As directed in recommendation No. 3, a copy of the report is attached for your information. 

 

 

 
Blanka Zeinabova  

Administrative Officer  

 

 



  

Meeting 2015 May 04 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 

 

 

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 

AND COUNCILLORS 

 

SUBJECT: BC HOUSING NON-PROFIT ASSET TRANSFER PROGRAM 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

 

1. THAT Council write to the Premier and the Deputy Premier and Minister 

Responsible for Housing, the Honourable Rich Coleman to express concern with the 

disposal of public land and building assets under the Non-Profit Transfer Program, as 

outlined in this report. 

 

2. THAT Council request the Premier and Minister to provide for a long term plan to 

maintain public ownership of lands and buildings for non-market housing purposes to 

meet current and future community needs in the Province. 

 

3. THAT a copy of this report be sent to Burnaby MLAs, the Metro Vancouver Board, 

and the City’s Social Planning Committee. 

 

4. THAT a copy of this report be sent to UBCM member municipalities for information.  

 

REPORT 
 

The Planning and Development Committee, at it’s meeting held on 2015 April 28, received and 

adopted the attached report providing a preliminary review of the BC Housing Non-Profit Asset 

Transfer Program. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Councillor C. Jordan 

Chair 

 

Councillor D. Johnston 

Vice Chair 

 

Councillor S. Dhaliwal 

Member 

 

Copied to: City Manager 

Deputy City Managers 

Director Planning & Building 

Director Finance 
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